
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                                     
 
            20th January 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am delighted that our Junior children have once again, been invited to take part in the Alcester Sports Hall 

Athletics competition, which will take place at The Greig Leisure Centre, Alcester on Monday 25th January 

2015. 

 

A coach will collect the children from school at 9.15 a.m. prompt for the event which starts at 9:45 a.m. 

Therefore, will children please come to school in their PE kit and bring their school uniform in a bag, so that 

they may change once we have returned from the Athletics.  They will also need to take their water bottles and 

a fruit snack. 

 

The children will be collected for the return journey to school at 12pm; therefore will be back in time for lunch. 

 

Would you please be kind enough to sign the slip below consenting to your child attending this event and return to 

school as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Hendry 

Headteacher 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

I agree that  ……………………………………………………  can go by coach to the Alcester Sports Hall Athletics 

Competition at The Greig Leisure Centre on Monday 25th January 2015. 

 

 

Signature of Parent: …………………………………………………………….. 

 

(Please print name): …………………………………………………………… 
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